
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

APRIL UPDATE 

We are excited to report there is a lot of installation happening at 

the John Gumm Building! We have started asbestos abatement 

in the window restoration process at John Gumm. We have 

continued with door and frame installation and have prepped the 

floors for flooring install. We have also started exterior work and 

rebuilt the canopy on the west side of the building. We have also 

started installing casework. 

WHAT’S NEXT 

Next, we will continue with the glass replacement for the window 

restoration, install flooring on levels 1 and basement, and finish 

prepping for the elevator arrival. 
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Level 1 Floor Overlay 

Level 2 Casework Installation 

West Balcony Exterior Framing 


